
Dear parents,

Our school has a website, uses social schools and has a Facebook and Instagram account. On
the website you can find general information about our school and
news items. On Social Schools you will find messages and photos posted by the homegroup
teachers or general messages about special events at school. Facebook and Instagram are
used for short messages about the activities that have taken place at school or general
messages with the purpose of marketing. These messages are accompanied by photos.

The PersonalDataProtectionAct2012 ('PDPA') states that no photographs should be taken
without explicit parental consent and no photographs may be placed online. You have
already given permission to use photos for our website and other school publications such
as the brochure.

Hereby, we would also like to ask your permission for placing pictures of your child(ren) on
social media for the entire school career at Holland International School.

Please fill in the form below.
You can indicate whether or not you give permission for the publication of photographs of
your child(ren) on social media. We kindly ask both parents to sign.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school management.

Best regards, Rebecca de Groot (Vice Principal Holland International School)

Completed forms can be emailed to admin@hollandinternationalschool.sg

___________________________________________________________________________

Parents of ____________________________ date of birth__________

____________________________ date of birth __________

____________________________ date of birth __________

____________________________ date of birth __________

give 0 permission 0 no permission

for publication of their videos/photographs on social media.

Signature parent/caretaker 1 Signature parent/caretaker 2

___________________________ _____________________________

mailto:admin@hollandinternationalschool.sg

